
*** FOURTH ANNUAL ***
INDEPENDENT REPEATER ASSOCIATION (IRA)

OPEN HOUSE & SITE CLEAN-UP
AT THE 92ND ST HILL SITE
Saturday, October 2, 2021

9AM to 2 or whenever

The Independent Repeater Association (IRA) W8IRA is doing OPEN HOUSE
and cleanup at the 92nd Street Hill repeater site.

This site hosts many other Amateur Radio groups equipment as well.
If you have never set foot on “the hill”, or it’s been a while, or
last week, this is a great time visit and tour. We will be showing

off the (not fancy) place as well as doing some tiding up inside and
out.

Do not feel any obligation to partake in cleanup. We look forward to
your company. Arrive when you can, leave when you have to.

We’ll have complementary coffee and donuts,
burgers and dogs for lunch.

Talk-in (as you can guess) W8IRA 147.16-(94.8Hz) Echolink W8IRA-R

566 92nd St SE, Byron Center, MI 49315
Lat 42.796779, long -85.650055 Map: https://goo.gl/maps/Zp7RSg9cQpR2

http://w8ira.org/  https://www.facebook.com/groups/1764710107178775/
mailto:info@w8ira.org 147.16-(94.8Hz)


